


When is the Jubilee? 

The Year will run from the opening of the Holy Door at

St Peter’s Basilica on Tuesday 24th December 2024 to

the Solemnity of the Epiphany 2026.

Archbishop Bernard will celebrate Mass for the Solemn

Opening of the Jubilee Year at St Chad’s Cathedral

on Sunday 29th December 2024. A calendar of dates

and events can be found on the diocesan website.


What is a Jubilee? 

Jubilee Years - also known as Holy Years - began in

1300AD, and occur every 25 years. Jubilee Years can

be called at other times, such as the Year of Mercy in

2016. These Years, the Church explains, are years “of

reconciliation between adversaries, of conversion and

receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation, [...] and

consequently of solidarity, hope, justice, commitment

to serve God with joy and in peace with our brothers

and sisters.” 


How will we at St.Francis celebrate the Jubilee?  

There are many ways Catholics are celebrating the Jubilee 
Year in their schools and parishes. On the following page 
is a summary of some of the ways we will be taking part.


“For all of us, may the Jubilee be an opportunity to 
be renewed in hope”. 

Pope Francis  







A Reflection - Archbishop Bernard



To find out more about the Year of Jubilee please read on. 
For any questions related to what we are doing at 
St.Francis to celebrate please email our PICCL:


pthomas@stfrancis.cc.


“I have come so they may have life, and have it to 
the full”. 
John 10:10






